
 

 

Tŷ Cambria   •   29 Heol Casnewydd   •   Caerdydd   •    CF24 0TP 

Cambria House   •   29 Newport Road    •   Cardiff   •    CF24 0TP 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

 

 
Breedon Southern Limited 
 
By email:  
JamesDodds@envireauwater.co.uk 
 

 
Dear Mr Dodds, 
 
Update on transfer transitional abstraction licence 
Application number(s): PAN-008367 
Applicant: Breedon Southern Limited 
Site: Penrhyn Quarry 
 
Following our letter dated 24/12/2019 (attached) we are writing to you to provide a 
further update of your application. 
 
We can confirm that your application is required to be advertised in a local 
newspaper and on our website in accordance with regulations. We will arrange for 
the advertisement; you will need to pay our costs of putting the notice in a local 
newspaper, plus a £100 administration fee.   
 
We intend to start determining your application in October 2021. We shall update 
you once your application is allocated to a permitting officer.  Please note that the 
legislation requires us to determine your application by 31 December 2022. 
 
You can continue to abstract the same quantities of water you have applied for until 
we have reached a decision on your application. It is an offence to abstract more 
water without a licence and we may take enforcement action. It is your responsibility 
to ensure you apply for the required licence(s). 
 
If you wish to apply to increase your application abstraction quantities you should do 
this through our normal application procedure, details of which are available from the 
‘Related document downloads’ section of the following webpage:  
Home > Permits and Permissions > Water abstraction and impoundment licences > 
Apply for a water abstraction or impoundment licence 
  
If we cannot make a decision on your licence application by 31 December 2022, you 
can appeal to the Planning Inspectorate in Wales at the following address: 
 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Crown Buildings   
Cathays Park 
Cardiff  
CF10 3NQ 
Phone: 02920 823857     
      

Ein cyf/Our ref: PAN-008367 

 

Natural Resources Wales,Tŷ 
Cambria, 29 Newport Rd, Cardiff 
CF24 0TP 

 

Date: 10/03/2021 
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You can get a standard notice for making an appeal from the address above. The 
notice of appeal must be sent to the Planning Inspectorate within 28 days of the 31 
December 2022  (or any agreed extended decision date). The notice must give the 
reasons for the appeal and you must also send a copy of: 

• the application which it relates to; 

• any information or reports you sent to us with the application; and 

• any other relevant correspondence, including this acknowledgement letter. 
 
You must also send us a copy of your notice of appeal.  
 
You may withdraw an appeal at any time before a decision has been made. In 
exceptional circumstances, the Planning Inspectorate has the power to allow a 
longer period for serving a notice of appeal.   
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us using the details 
below.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Deri McDonagh 
 
Water Resources Permitting Officer 
Natural Resources Wales 
 
Direct email: deri.mcdonagh@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk 
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